- ... We held our last working party on Friday 13th March and have not been able to meet since then due to the government regulations regarding Covid 19. We have done very little planting in the beds and tubs. A few members of the group occasionally go and water and dead head the plants and Gillian and Ian who live next to the car park kindly help to water the plants in between our visits where we are able to keep physical distance.
- ... The lights on the platform are being dealt with by Stuart Freer who I understand is still trying to resolve some outstanding issues.
- ...The Proposed mural on the wall of the car park is currently on hold.
- Planned meetings with other station adopter groups and Alan Neville, June Povey and Jayne Summer have not taken place since March. Bures Station adopters plan to host the next coffee morning in the barn when we get the go ahead.
- ...We continue to wait for new notice boards to be erected on the waiting room which will be coloured heritage green. This is currently being progressed by June Povey.
-CCTV has been installed on the platform and is operational but the signs aren't up yet. Anglia Rail will have arranged a handback meeting for the last week in July and the need for signs will be agreed then and fitted shortly after.

The wildlife area behind the ticket machine have hosted families of blue tits.

Mary Turner

On behalf of Bures Station Adopters